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10% Less Democracy
Why You Should Trust Elites a Little
More and the Masses a Little Less
Garett Jones
February 2020 208pp 
9781503603578 £22.99 / $28.00 HB
STANFORD UNIVERSITY PRESS

During the 2016 presidential election,
both Donald Trump and Bernie
Sanders argued that elites were
hurting the economy. But, drawing
together evidence and theory from
across economics, political science,
and even finance, Garett Jones says
otherwise. In 10% Less Democracy, he
makes the case that the richest, most
democratic nations would be better
off if they slightly reduced
accountability to the voting public,
turning up the dial on elite influence.
To do this, Jones builds on three
foundational lines of evidence in areas
where he has personal experience.
Discerning repeated patterns, Jones
draws out practical suggestions for
fine-tuning, focusing on the length of
political terms, the independence of
government agencies, the weight that
voting systems give to the more-
educated, and the value of listening
more closely to a group of farsighted
stakeholders with real skin in the
game—a nation's sovereign
bondholders. Accessible to political
news junkies while firmly rooted and
rigorous, 10% Less Democracy will fuel
the national conversation about what
optimal government looks like.

After Nationalism
Samuel Goldman
Radical Conservatisms
February 2020 208pp 
9780812251647 £20.99 / $24.95 HB
UNIVERSITY OF PENNSYLVANIA PRESS

Nationalism is on the rise across the
Western world, serving as a rallying
cry for voters angry at the
unacknowledged failures of the
consensus in favor of globalization that
has dominated politics and economics
since the end of the Cold War. In After
Nationalism, Samuel Goldman trains a
sympathetic but skeptical eye on the
trend, highlighting the deep challenges
that face any contemporary effort to
revive social cohesion at the national
level. Goldman points to three pillars
of mid-twentieth-century nationalism,
all of which are absent today: coercive
Americanization, total mobilization for
war, and widespread religious faith.
Most of today's nationalists fail to
recognize these necessary
underpinnings of any renewed
nationalism, or the potentially
troubling activities and consequences
that they would engender (including
extensive state activism in
Americanization efforts and the
massive growth of government that
tends to accompany military
mobilization). For that reason,
Goldman concludes, those worried
about the need for social cohesion
should move in the opposite
direction—toward support for political
projects grounded in local
communities.

Warlord Survival
The Delusion of State Building in
Afghanistan
Romain Malejacq
January 2020 264pp 10 b&w halftones,
2 maps
9781501746420 £34.00 / $39.95 HB
CORNELL UNIVERSITY PRESS

Drawing on hundreds of in-depth
interviews in Afghanistan between
2007 and 2018, Romain Malejacq
provides a full investigation of how
warlords adapt and explains why weak
states like Afghanistan allow it to
happen. Malejacq follows the careers
of four warlords in Herat, Sheberghan,
and Panjshir. He shows how they have
successfully negotiated complicated
political environments to survive ever
since the beginning of the Soviet-
Afghan war. The picture he paints in
Warlord Survival is one of astute
political entrepreneurs with a proven
ability to organize violence. Warlords
exert authority through a process in
which they combine, instrumentalize,
and convert different forms of power
to prevent the emergence of a strong,
centralized state. But, as Malejacq
shows, the personal relationships and
networks fundamental to the
authority of these four warlords are
not necessarily contrary to
bureaucratic state authority. In fact,
they, and others like them, offer
durable and flexible forms of power in
unstable, violent countries.
Excludes ANZ

Necropolitics
Achille Mbembe
Theory in Forms
October 2019 232pp 
9781478006510 £22.99 / $25.95 PB
9781478005858 £88.00 / $99.95 HB 
DUKE UNIVERSITY PRESS

In Necropolitics Achille Mbembe
theorizes the genealogy of the
contemporary world, a world plagued
by ever-increasing inequality,
militarization, enmity, and terror, as
well as by a resurgence of racist,
fascist, and nationalist forces
determined to exclude and kill. He
outlines how democracy has begun to
embrace its dark side, or what he calls
its “nocturnal body,” which is based on
the desires, fears, affects, relations,
and violence that drove colonialism.
This shift has hollowed out democracy,
thereby eroding the very values,
rights, and freedoms liberal
democracy routinely celebrates. As a
result, war has become the sacrament
of our times, in a conception of
sovereignty that operates by
annihilating all those considered to be
enemies of the state. Despite his dire
diagnosis, Mbembe draws on post-
Foucault debates on biopolitics, war,
and race, as well as Fanon's notion of
care as a shared vulnerability, to
explore how new conceptions of the
human that transcend humanism
might come to pass. These new
conceptions would allow us to
encounter the Other not as a thing to
exclude, but as a person with whom to
build a more just world.
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Aiding and Abetting
U.S. Foreign Assistance and State
Violence
Jessica Trisko Darden
January 2020 256pp 
9781503610996 £24.99 / $30.00 PB
9781503610231 £77.00 / $90.00 HB 
STANFORD UNIVERSITY PRESS

Drawing on four decades of data on
U.S. economic and military aid, Jessica
Trisko Darden explores whether
foreign aid does more harm
than good. Aiding and Abetting
encourages both advocates and critics
of foreign assistance to reconsider its
political and social consequences by
focusing international aid efforts on
the expansion of human freedom. 

Amoral Communities
Collective Crimes in Time of War
Mila Dragojević
October 2019 224pp 7 b&w halftones, 2
maps
9781501739828 £39.00 / $45.00 HB
CORNELL UNIVERSITY PRESS

Dragojević examines how conditions
conducive to atrocities against civilians
are created during wartime in some
communities. She identifies the
exclusion of moderates and the
production of borders as the main
processes. In these places, political
and ethnic identities become linked
and targeted violence against civilians
becomes both tolerated and justified
by the respective authorities as a
necessary sacrifice for a greater goal.
Excludes ANZ

Arguing about Alliances
The Art of Agreement in Military-Pact
Negotiations
Paul Poast
November 2019 264pp 9 b&w line
drawings, 3 maps, 3 charts
9781501740244 £43.00 / $49.95 HB
CORNELL UNIVERSITY PRESS

Why do some attempts to conclude
alliance treaties end in failure? In
Arguing about Alliances, Paul Poast
sheds new light on the purpose of
alliance treaties by recognizing that
such treaties come from negotiations,
and that negotiations can end in
failure.
Excludes ANZ

Back to America
Identity, Political Culture, and the Tea
Party Movement
William H. Westermeyer
Anthropology of Contemporary North
America
November 2019 246pp
9781496217592 £24.99 / $30.00 PB
9781496208439 £60.00 / $70.00 HB 
UNIVERSITY OF NEBRASKA PRESS

Back to America is one of the few
ethnographies of local activist groups
within the Tea Party Movement.
Westermeyer explains the significance
of grassroots groups in individual as
well as collective political identity
formation and how both contribute to
the success of the wider movement. 

Banned
Immigration Enforcement in the Time
of Trump
Shoba Sivaprasad Wadhia
September 2019 216pp 
9781479857463 £24.99 / $30.00 HB
NEW YORK UNIVERSITY PRESS

Within days of taking office, President
Donald J. Trump published or
announced changes to immigration
law and policy. Banned examines the
tool of discretion, or the choice a
government has to protect, detain, or
deport immigrants, and describes how
the Trump administration has wielded
this tool in creating and executing its
immigration policy.
Excludes SE Asia & ANZ

Between Utopia and Realism
The Political Thought of Judith N.
Shklar
Edited by Samantha Ashenden &
Andreas Hess
Haney Foundation Series
October 2019 320pp 1 illus.
9780812251661 £56.00 / $65.00 HB
UNIVERSITY OF PENNSYLVANIA PRESS

This volume reflect on and refract
Shklar’s major preoccupations
throughout a lifetime of thinking and
demonstrate the ways in which her
work illuminates contemporary
debates across political theory,
international relations, and law. Her
thought continues to be a useful tool
in addressing cruelty, limiting injustice,
and combating the cynicism of the
present moment. 

Beyond the New Deal Order
U.S. Politics from the Great
Depression to the Great Recession
Edited by Gary Gerstle, 
Nelson Lichtenstein & 
Alice O'Connor
Politics and Culture in Modern America
December 2019 416pp 2 illus.
9780812251739 £43.00 / $49.95 HB
UNIVERSITY OF PENNSYLVANIA PRESS

In this book contributors bring fresh
perspectives to the historic meaning
and significance of the New Deal
coalition from the standpoint of the
early twenty-first century. The volume
asks if a new order will emerge from
the economic, ideological,
institutional, and electoral currents
shaping politics today. 

Canada on the United
Nations Security Council
A Small Power on a Large Stage
Adam Chapnick
September 2019 324pp 
9780774861618 £77.00 / $89.95 HB
UBC PRESS

As the twentieth century ended,
Canada was completing its sixth term
on the UN Security Council. A decade
later, Ottawa’s attempt to return was
dramatically rejected by its peers,
leaving Canadians disappointed.
Impeccably researched and clearly
written, this is the definitive history of
the Canadian experience on the
world’s most powerful stage.
Excludes SE Asia, Indian sc & ANZ
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Constructing Allied
Cooperation
Diplomacy, Payments, and Power in
Multilateral Military Coalitions
Marina E. Henke
October 2019 264pp 3 b&w line
drawings, 4 charts
9781501739699 £41.00 / $47.95 HB
CORNELL UNIVERSITY PRESS

How do states overcome problems of
collective action in the face of human
atrocities, terrorism and the threat of
weapons of mass destruction? How
does international burden-sharing in
this context look like: between the rich
and the poor; the big and the small?
Marina E. Henke addresses these
questions in this book. 
Excludes ANZ

Crisis!
When Political Parties Lose the
Consent to Rule
Cedric de Leon
October 2019 256pp 
9781503603554 £22.99 / $28.00 HB
STANFORD UNIVERSITY PRESS

In this book, Cedric de Leon analyzes
two pivotal crises in the American two-
party system, past and present.
Recasting these stories through the
actions of political parties, de Leon
draws unsettling parallels in the
political maneuvering that ultimately
causes once-dominant political parties
to lose the people's consent to rule. 

Diplomacy and the Arctic
Council
Danita Catherine Burke
December 2019 192pp 
9780773559196 £23.99 / $29.95 PB
9780773559189 £91.00 / $110.00 HB 
MCGILL-QUEEN'S UNIVERSITY PRESS

Burke argues that the Arctic Council is
a group of states that mutually benefit
from voluntary collaboration and that
use the forum to help guide the
parameters of their cooperation.
Through interviews with
representatives from the Arctic states
and Indigenous peoples, Burke offers a
unique look into the diplomatic
practices of the council.
Excludes Asia Pacific

Doing Politics Differently?
Women Premiers in Canada’s
Provinces and Territories
Edited by Sylvia Bashevkin
October 2019 332pp 15 graphs, 19
tables
9780774860819 £33.00 / $37.95 NIP
UBC PRESS

This book assesses the track records of
eleven women in top political offices
in Canada’s provinces and territories,
comparing their performance with the
men who preceded and succeeded
them. This innovative volume probes
the importance of demographic
diversity in top public office using a
variety of powerful analytic lenses.
Excludes SE Asia, Indian sc & ANZ

Empire’s Labor
The Global Army That Supports U.S.
Wars
Adam Moore
November 2019 258pp 3 b&w
halftones, 6 maps, 3 charts
9781501742170 £16.99 / $19.95 PB
CORNELL UNIVERSITY PRESS

Adam Moore examines the lives of the
global army of laborers who support
US overseas wars. Empire's Labor
brings us the experience of the
hundreds of thousands of men and
women who perform jobs such as
truck drivers and administrative
assistants at bases located in warzones
in the Middle East and Africa. 
Excludes ANZ

Feminist Post-Liberalism
Judith A. Baer
January 2020 214pp 
9781439917282 £27.99 / $34.95 PB
9781439917275 £82.00 / $99.50 HB 
TEMPLE UNIVERSITY PRESS

Judith Baer’s provocative book,
Feminist Post-Liberalism, refutes both
conservative and radical critiques. To
make her case, she rejects classical
liberalism in favor of a welfare—and
possibly socialist—post-liberalism that
will prevent capitalism and a
concentration of power that reinforces
male supremacy. Together, feminism
and liberalism can better elucidate
controversies in American politics, law,
and society.
Excludes Asia Pacific

Governing the Social in
Neoliberal Times
Edited by Deborah R. Brock
November 2019 288pp 
9780774860901 £77.00 / $89.95 HB
UBC PRESS

Inspired by Michel Foucault and other
governmentality theorists, this
accessible but theoretically
sophisticated volume reveals how
neoliberalism – as both an economic
project and a broader political
approach – has come to govern our
daily lives, our understanding of the
world we live in, and even how we
think about ourselves.
Excludes SE Asia, Indian sc & ANZ

Human Rights Education
Forging an Academic Discipline
Sarita Cargas
Pennsylvania Studies in Human Rights
December 2019 224pp 1 illus.
9780812251791 £60.00 / $69.95 HB
UNIVERSITY OF PENNSYLVANIA PRESS

Cargas argues that the time has come
for human rights to be acknowledged
as an academic discipline. In an
analysis of human-rights curricula, she
identifies an informal consensus on
the epistemological foundations of
human rights and, most crucially,
awareness and advocacy of the rights
and freedoms detailed in the articles
of the UDHR.
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In the Name of the Nation
India and Its Northeast
Sanjib Baruah
South Asia in Motion
February 2020 280pp 
9781503611283 £24.99 / $30.00 PB
9781503610705 £77.00 / $90.00 HB 
STANFORD UNIVERSITY PRESS

In the Name of the Nation offers a
critical and much-needed
contemporary historical account of the
country's troubled relations with this
Northeastern region. Sanjib Baruah
offers a nuanced account of this
impossibly complicated story, asking
how democracy can be sustained, and
deepened, in these conditions.

Limits
Why Malthus Was Wrong and Why
Environmentalists Should Care
Giorgos Kallis
October 2019 128pp 
9781503611559 £11.99 / $14.00 PB
STANFORD UNIVERSITY PRESS

This book reclaims, redefines, and
makes an impassioned plea for
limits—a notion central to
environmentalism. Giorgos Kallis
rereads reverend-economist Thomas
Robert Malthus and his legacy,
separating limits and scarcity, two
notions that have long been conflated
in both environmental and economic
thought. 

Machiavelli's Three Romes
Religion, Human Liberty, and Politics
Reformed
Vickie B. Sullivan
January 2020 252pp 
9781501747847 £20.99 / $24.95 PB
CORNELL UNIVERSITY PRESS

Machiavelli’s ambiguous treatment of
religion has fueled a contentious and
long-standing debate among scholars.
Whereas some insist that Machiavelli
is a Christian, others maintain he is a
pagan. In this illuminating study,
Sullivan shows Machiavelli’s thought to
be a highly original response to what
he understood to be the crisis of his
times. 
Excludes ANZ

Mary Shelley and the Rights
of the Child
Political Philosophy in "Frankenstein"
Eileen Hunt Botting
Haney Foundation Series
September 2019 232pp 
9780812224566 £20.99 / $24.95 NIP
UNIVERSITY OF PENNSYLVANIA PRESS

In Mary Shelley and the Rights of the
Child, Eileen Hunt Botting argues that
Frankenstein is more than an original
and paradigmatic work of science
fiction—it is a profound reflection on a
radical moral and political question: do
children have rights?

Muslim American Politics
and the Future of US
Democracy
Edward E. Curtis IV
December 2019 200pp 
9781479811441 £21.99 / $26.00 PB
9781479875009 £77.00 / $89.00 HB 
NEW YORK UNIVERSITY PRESS

Since the 1950s, and especially in the
post-9/11 era, Muslim Americans have
played outsized roles in US politics,
sometimes as political dissidents and
sometimes as political insiders. This
volume argues that the future of
American democracy depends on
whether Muslim Americans are able to
exercise their political rights as citizens
and whether they can find acceptance
as social equals.
Excludes SE Asia & ANZ

Paradigm Lost
From Two-State Solution to One-State
Reality
Ian S. Lustick
November 2019 232pp 
9780812251951 £22.99 / $27.50 HB
UNIVERSITY OF PENNSYLVANIA PRESS

Lustick shows how the combination of
Zionism’s “Iron Wall” strategy for
dealing with Arabs and the influence
of U.S. foreign policy toward Israel
scuttled the two-state solution. Yet, he
demonstrates, they have also,
unintentionally, set the stage for new
struggles and “better problems” for
Israel.

Political Ideology in Parties,
Policy, and Civil Society
Interdisciplinary Insights
Edited by David Laycock
September 2019 242pp 2 charts
9780774861311 £77.00 / $89.95 HB
UBC Press
This book demonstrates that the reach
and significance of political ideology
can be most effectively understood by
employing a multidisciplinary
approach. Offering analyses that are
simultaneously empirical and
interpretive, the contributors to this
volume reveal ideology’s penetration
in varied spheres, including
government activity, agricultural and
working-class communities, and
academic life.
Excludes SE Asia, Indian sc & ANZ

Popular Culture and the Civic
Imagination
Case Studies of Creative Social
Change
Edited by Henry Jenkins, 
Sangita Shresthova & 
Gabriel Peters-Lazaro
February 2020 400pp 21 b&w illus.
9781479869503 £25.99 / $32.00 PB
9781479847204 £85.00 / $99.00 HB 
NEW YORK UNIVERSITY PRESS

Across more than thirty examples from
social movements around the world,
this casebook proposes “civic
imagination” as a framework that can
help us identify, support, and practice
new kinds of communal participation.
Excludes SE Asia & ANZ
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Power, Participation, and
Protest in Flint, Michigan
Unpacking the Policy Paradox of
Municipal Takeovers
Ashley E. Nickels
October 2019 252pp 
9781439915677 £25.99 / $32.95 PB
9781439915660 £78.00 / $94.50 HB 
TEMPLE UNIVERSITY PRESS

Nickels addresses the ways residents,
groups, and organizations were able to
participate politically—or not—during
the city's municipal takeovers in 2002
and 2011. 
Excludes Asia Pacific

Protest and Dissent
NOMOS LXII
Edited by Melissa Schwartzberg
NOMOS - American Society for Political
and Legal Philosophy
March 2020 304pp 
9781479810512 £56.00 / $65.00 HB
NEW YORK UNIVERSITY PRESS

In Protest and Dissent, the latest
installment of the NOMOS series,
distinguished scholars from the fields
of political science, law, and
philosophy provide a fresh,
interdisciplinary perspective on the
potential—and limits—of mass protest
and disobedience in today’s age.
Excludes SE Asia & ANZ

Protestors and Their Targets
Edited by James Jasper & 
Brayden G King
February 2020 244pp 
9781439919125 £27.99 / $34.95 PB
9781439919118 £82.00 / $99.50 HB 
TEMPLE UNIVERSITY PRESS

The strategic interactions between
protestors and their targets shape the
world around us in profound ways. The
editors and contributors to Protesters
and Their Targets—all leading scholars
in the study of social movements—
look at why movements do what they
do and why their interactions with
other societal actors turn out as they
do. 
Excludes Asia Pacific

Rebel Politics
A Political Sociology of Armed
Struggle in Myanmar's Borderlands
David Brenner
October 2019 168pp 8 b&w halftones, 2
maps
9781501740091 £20.99 / $24.95 PB
9781501740084 £82.00 / $95.00 HB 
CORNELL UNIVERSITY PRESS

Rebel Politics analyzes the changing
dynamics of the civil war in Myanmar,
one of the most entrenched armed
conflicts in the world. Drawing on
Political Sociology, Brenner explains
how revolutionary elites capture and
lose legitimacy within their own
movements and how these internal
contestations drive the strategies of
rebellion in unforeseen ways.
Excludes ANZ

Schism
China, America, and the Fracturing of
the Global Trading System
Paul Blustein
September 2019 356pp tables and
charts
9781928096856 £27.99 / $35.00 PB
9781928096849 £91.00 / $110.00 HB 
MCGILL-QUEEN'S UNIVERSITY PRESS

Blustein chronicles the contentious
process resulting in China's WTO
membership and the transformative
changes that followed. He recounts
how China opened its markets and
underwent far-reaching reforms that
fuelled its economic takeoff, but then
adopted policies that unfairly
disadvantaged foreign competitors,
circumventing WTO rules. 
Excludes Asia Pacific

Spiritual Socialists
Religion and the American Left
Vaneesa Cook
October 2019 296pp 
9780812251654 £43.00 / $49.95 HB
UNIVERSITY OF PENNSYLVANIA PRESS

Refuting the common perception that
the American left has a religion
problem, Vaneesa Cook highlights an
important but overlooked intellectual
and political tradition that she calls
“spiritual socialism.” She tells her story
through an eclectic group of activists
whose lives and works span the
twentieth century.

States of Dispossession
Violence and Precarious Coexistence
in Southeast Turkey
Zerrin Ozlem Biner
The Ethnography of Political Violence
November 2019 264pp 2 illus.
9780812251753 £60.00 / $69.95 HB
UNIVERSITY OF PENNSYLVANIA PRESS

In States of Dispossession, Zerrin
Özlem Biner highlights everyday
experiences in the Kurdish region in an
attempt to understand the persistent
and intangible effects of dispossession
and the ways people of differing
religious and ethnic backgrounds
remember, experience, and live with
the remains of a violence that is as yet
unfinished. 

Strategies for Governing
Reinventing Public Administration for
a Dangerous Century
Alasdair Roberts
January 2020 208pp 
9781501747113 £20.99 / $25.95 PB
9781501714405 £82.00 / $95.00 HB 
CORNELL UNIVERSITY PRESS

With the fields of public
administration and public
management suffering a crisis of
relevance, Alasdair Roberts offers a
provocative assessment of their
shortfalls. The two fields, he finds, no
longer address urgent questions of
governance in a turbulent and
dangerous world. Strategies for
Governing offers a new path forward
for research, teaching, and practice. 
Excludes ANZ
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Super Bomb
Organizational Conflict and the
Development of the Hydrogen Bomb
Ken Young & Warner R. Schilling
Cornell Studies in Security Affairs
January 2020 234pp 1 b&w line
drawing
9781501745164 £34.00 / $39.95 HB
CORNELL UNIVERSITY PRESS

Super Bomb unveils the story of the
events leading up to President Harry S.
Truman's 1950 decision to develop a
hydrogen, bomb. That fateful decision
and its immediate consequences are
detailed in a diverse and complete
account built on newly released
archives and previously hidden
contemporaneous interviews those
who were involved in the decision. 
Excludes ANZ

Systemic Risk in the
Financial Sector
Ten Years After the Great Crash
Edited by Douglas W. Arner,
Emilios Avgouleas, Danny Busch &
Steven L. Schwarcz
November 2019 362pp tables and
charts
9781928096894 £37.00 / $45.00 PB
9781928096887 £91.00 / $110.00 HB 
MCGILL-QUEEN'S UNIVERSITY PRESS

This book draws on some of the
world's leading experts on financial
stability and regulation to examine and
critique the progress made since 2008
in addressing systemic risk. 
Excludes Asia Pacific

Tempting Fate
Why Nonnuclear States Confront
Nuclear Opponents
Paul C. Avey
Cornell Studies in Security Affairs
November 2019 270pp 17 charts
9781501740381 £43.00 / $49.95 HB
CORNELL UNIVERSITY PRESS

Why would countries without nuclear
weapons even think about fighting
nuclear-armed opponents? A simple
answer is that no one believes nuclear
weapons will be used. In this superb
unpacking of the dynamics of conflict
under conditions of nuclear monopoly,
Paul C. Avey argues that the costs and
benefits of using nuclear weapons
create openings that weak nonnuclear
actors can exploit.
Excludes ANZ

The Arc of Protection
Reforming the International Refugee
Regime
Alex Aleinikoff & Leah Zamore
September 2019 145pp 
9781503611412 £11.99 / $14.00 PB
STANFORD UNIVERSITY PRESS

The Arc of Protection adopts a
revisionist and critical perspective that
examines the original premises of the
international refugee regime. This
book offers a way out of the current
international morass through
refocusing on responsibility-sharing,
seeing the humanitarian-development
divide in a new light, and putting
refugee rights front and center. 

The Last Card
Inside George W. Bush's Decision to
Surge in Iraq 
Edited by Timothy Andrews Sayle,
Jeffrey A. Engel, Hal Brands &
William Inboden
September 2019 416pp 4 maps, 2
charts
9781501715181 £28.99 / $34.95 HB
CORNELL UNIVERSITY PRESS

The Last Card offers an unprecedented
look into the process by which
President Bush overruled much of the
military leadership and many of his
trusted advisors, and authorized the
deployment of roughly 30,000
additional troops to the warzone in a
bid to save Iraq from collapse in 2007.
Excludes ANZ

The New NDP
Moderation, Modernization, and
Political Marketing
David McGrane
Communication, Strategy, and Politics
October 2019 408pp 28 charts, 34
tables
9780774860468 £39.00 / $44.95 NIP
UBC PRESS

In 2011, the New Democratic Party
became the Official Opposition. But by
2015, it had fallen back to the third-
party spot. Were moderation and
modernization of its policies the right
choices? This book provides lessons
for progressive parties on how to win
elections in the age of the Internet.
Excludes SE Asia, Indian sc & ANZ

The Nonprofit Sector
A Research Handbook, Third Edition
Edited by Walter W. Powell &
Patricia Bromley
April 2020 970pp 
9781503608047 £43.00 / $50.00 PB
STANFORD UNIVERSITY PRESS

This book, now in its third edition,
brings together leading researchers to
investigate the impact of associational
life. Across a comprehensive range of
topics, The Nonprofit Sector makes an
essential contribution to the study of
civil society and offers a cutting-edge
empirical and theoretical assessment
of the state of the field.

The Political Economy of
Resource Regulation
An International and Comparative
History, 1850-2015
Edited by Andreas R. Dugstad
Sanders, Pål R. Sandvik & 
Espen Storli
October 2019 376pp 6 graphs, 2 maps,
16 tables
9780774860611 £38.00 / $43.95 NIP
UBC PRESS

Examines how international
institutions and political systems gave
birth to distinctive regulatory regimes.
The contributors offer unique insights
into why some resource-rich countries
have flourished while others have
been mired in poverty and corruption.
Excludes SE Asia, Indian sc & ANZ
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Theft Is Property!
Dispossession and Critical Theory
Robert Nichols
Radical Américas
January 2020 240pp 
9781478006732 £22.99 / $25.95 PB
9781478006084 £88.00 / $99.95 HB 
DUKE UNIVERSITY PRESS

Drawing upon Indigenous peoples'
struggles against settler colonialism,
Robert Nichols reconstructs the
concept of dispossession as a means
of explaining how shifting
configurations of law, property, race,
and rights have functioned as modes
of governance, both historically and in
the present.

Transhumanizing War
Performance Enhancement and the
Implications for Policy, Society, and
the Soldier
Edited by H. Christian Breede,
Stéphanie A.H. Bélanger & 
Stéfanie von Hlatky
December 2019 336pp 7 photos, 7
tables, 12 diagrams
9780773559486 £33.00 / $39.95 PB
9780773559479 £99.00 / $120.00 HB 
MCGILL-QUEEN'S UNIVERSITY PRESS

Transhumanizing War examines
performance enhancement in the
military from a range of perspectives.
The authors considers the best ways to
improve combat effectiveness while
still preserving soldiers' humanity.
Excludes Asia Pacific

Uncounted
The Crisis of Voter Suppression in
America
Gilda R. Daniels
January 2020 272pp 
9781479862351 £25.00 / $30.00 HB
NEW YORK UNIVERSITY PRESS

The Voting Rights Act of 1965 is
considered one of the most effective
pieces of legislation the United States
has ever passed. Yet in recent years
there has been a continuous assault
on access to the ballot box. Uncounted
examines the phenomenon of
disenfranchisement through the lens
of history, race, law, and the
democratic process.
Excludes SE Asia & ANZ

When Words Trump Politics
Resisting a Hostile Regime of
Language
Adam Hodges
September 2019 152pp 
9781503610798 £11.99 / $14.00 PB
STANFORD UNIVERSITY PRESS

Trumpism has not only ushered in a
new political regime, but also a new
regime of language—one that cries
out for intelligent and informed
analysis. This book takes insights from
linguistic anthropology and related
fields to decode, understand, and
ultimately provide easily digestible
tools to resist the politics of division
and hate. 

Climate Machines, Fascist
Drives, and Truth
William E. Connolly
September 2019 136pp 
9781478006558 £19.99 / $22.95 PB
9781478005896 £75.00 / $84.95 HB 
DUKE UNIVERSITY PRESS

Connolly examines entanglements
between volatile earth processes and
emerging cultural practices. In three
essays, Connolly takes up thinkers in
the "minor tradition" of European
thought who, cross divisions between
nature and culture. 

Fencing In Democracy
Border Walls, Necrocitizenship, and
the Security State
Miguel Díaz-Barriga & 
Margaret E. Dorsey
Global Insecurities
January 2020 192pp 28 illus.
9781478006930 £21.99 / $24.95 PB
9781478006053 £84.00 / $94.95 HB 
DUKE UNIVERSITY PRESS

Margaret E. Dorsey and Miguel Díaz-
Barriga argue that border wall
construction along the U.S.–Mexico
border manifests transformations in
citizenship practices that are aimed
not only at keeping migrants out but
also enmeshing citizens into a wider
politics of exclusion.

Militarization
A Reader
Edited by Roberto J. González,
Hugh Gusterson & 
Gustaaf Houtman
Global Insecurities
December 2019 488pp 26 illus.
9781478006237 £26.99 / $31.95 PB
9781478005469 £101.00 / $114.95 HB 
DUKE UNIVERSITY PRESS

Militarization: A Reader offers an
anthropological perspective on
militarization's origin and sustained
presence as a cultural process in its full
social, economic, political, cultural,
environmental, and symbolic contexts
throughout the world.

Punctuations
How the Arts Think the Political
Michael J. Shapiro
November 2019 232pp 32 illus., incl. 3
in color
9781478006565 £22.99 / $25.95 PB
9781478005889 £88.00 / $99.95 HB 
DUKE UNIVERSITY PRESS

Michael J. Shapiro examines how the
use of punctuation—conceived not as
a series of marks but as a metaphor
for the ways in which artistic genres
engage with intelligibility—in art
opens pathways for thinking through
the possibilities for oppositional
politics.
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Savage Ecology
War and Geopolitics at the End of the
World
Jairus Victor Grove
August 2019 376pp 7 illus.
9781478004844 £24.99 / $28.95 PB
9781478004219 £92.00 / $104.95 HB 
DUKE UNIVERSITY PRESS

Jairus Victor Grove offers an ecological
theorization of geopolitics in which he
contends that contemporary global
crises are better understood when
considered within the larger history of
geopolitical practice, showing how
political violence is the principal force
behind climate change, mass
extinction, slavery, genocide,
extractive capitalism, and other
catastrophes.

The Birth of Energy
Fossil Fuels, Thermodynamics, and
the Politics of Work
Cara New Daggett
Elements
September 2019 272pp 7 illus.
9781478006329 £23.99 / $26.95 PB
9781478005018 £88.00 / $99.95 HB 
DUKE UNIVERSITY PRESS

Cara New Daggett traces the
genealogy of the idea of energy from
the Industrial Revolution to the
present, showing how it has informed
fossil fuel imperialism, the governance
of work, and our relationship to the
Earth.

Countering Violent
Extremism and Terrorism
Assessing Domestic and International
Strategies
Edited by Stéfanie von Hlatky
December 2019 224pp 
9780773559363 £23.99 / $29.95 PB
9780773559356 £91.00 / $110.00 HB 
MCGILL-QUEEN'S UNIVERSITY PRESS

Contributors identify persistent
challenges for counterterrorism and
countering violent extremism. An
essential and timely book, this book
seeks to change how governments and
policymakers consider and respond to
security threats.
Excludes Asia Pacific

Exiting the Fragility Trap
Rethinking Our Approach to the
World’s Most Fragile States
David Carment & Yiagadeesen Samy
Series in Human Security
October 2019 250pp 
9780821423905 £66.00 / $80.00 HB
OHIO UNIVERSITY PRESS

Carment and Samy investigate the
dynamics of state transitions in fragile
contexts, with a focus on states
trapped in fragility. They consider
fragility’s evolution in trapped
countries; in those that move in and
out of it; and in those that have exited
it, thus taking a major step toward a
new theory of the so-called fragility
trap.

Full Spectrum Dominance
Irregular Warfare and the War on
Terror
Maria Ryan
September 2019 344pp 
9781503609990 £52.00 / $60.00 HB
STANFORD UNIVERSITY PRESS

This is the first sustained historical
examination of the secondary fronts in
the War on Terror and the irregular
strategies that have left a deeply
ambiguous global legacy. It explores
whether irregular warfare has been
effective in creating global stability or
if new terrorist groups have emerged
in response to the intervention.

Leadership Decapitation
Strategic Targeting of Terrorist
Organizations
Jenna Jordan
November 2019 320pp 
9781503608245 £56.00 / $65.00 HB
STANFORD UNIVERSITY PRESS

Jordan examines over a thousand
instances of leadership targeting to
identify the intended and unintended
consequences of this strategy. As
Jordan demonstrates, many factors
play a role in determining how and
why leadership decapitation
succeeds or fails. Taking heed of these
conditions is essential to an effective
counterterrorism policy going forward. 

Violence and Militants
From Ottoman Rebellions to Jihadist
Organizations
Baris Cayli
September 2019 272pp 6 maps, 2 tables
9780773558694 £27.99 / $34.95 HB
MCGILL-QUEEN'S UNIVERSITY PRESS

How do militants rationalize violence
and what are their motives? How do
time and space shape their destiny?
Cayli explores these questions by
comparing violent episodes in towns
and villages from the nineteenth-
century to today. Breaking new
ground, this is the first book to
address this complex relationship
across different periods of history.
Excludes Asia Pacific

Whose Life Is Worth More?
Hierarchies of Risk and Death in
Contemporary Wars
Yagil Levy
November 2019 336pp 
9781503610330 £24.99 / $30.00 PB
9781503606821 £77.00 / $90.00 HB 
STANFORD UNIVERSITY PRESS

Modern democracies face tough life-
and-death choices in armed conflicts.
The first of its kind, this book reveals
that how these decisions are made. By
looking beyond the military to the
cultural and political factors that shape
policies, this book provides tools to
understand how democracies really
decide whose life is worth more.
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